DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY

TOOELE ARMY DEPOT
TOOELE, UTAH 84074-5000

17 December 1996

REPLY TO
ATTENTION OF

Safety & Environmental
Management Division

SUBJECT: Lead-Based Paint Inspection Report, Fort Wingate Depot
Activity

Mr. Phillip Solano

State of New Mexico Environment
Department, Hazardous and
Radiocactive Materials Bureau
2044 A Galisto Street

Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505

Dear Mr. Solano:

Enclosed is a copy of the Draft Lead-Based Paint Inspection
Report, Fort Wingate Depot Activity.

Please review and comment by 17 January 1997.

If you have any guestions please contact Mr. Larry Fisher at
(801) 833-3504.

—
0 A Tween
Encl HOMAS A. TURNER
Acting Director, Industrial
Risk Management

Cr:

Mr. William Bradley, Office of Council, IOC (w/encl)

Mr. Kevin Tiemeier, IOC (w/encl)

Ms. Pat Flynt, DAIM-BO (w/0 encl)

Ms. Katrina Ajemian, Army Corps of Engineers, Ft. Worth District

(w/encl)
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